
 

 
 

 

 

Talavera School Pupil Internet Agreement 

 

 

At Talavera we expect all pupils to be responsible for their own behaviour on 

the Internet. 

Therefore in order to use the Internet at our school, please read the following 

rules to your child and ensure they understand and agree to them. 

 

You must: 

- ask an adult before accessing the Internet 

- tell a teacher as soon as you encounter any inappropriate or unsuitable 

material 

- not download any programs or files from the Internet 

- not deliberately seek out offensive materials 

- use polite language when speaking to any other students online 

- only contact people who have been approved by your teacher 

 

 

Please also note that when your child completes their homework it can be 

emailed to the office (office@talaverajunior.co.uk). Please do not bring in on a 

disc or memory stick unless agreed prior. 

 

 

Finally at Talavera we take great care to ensure our children remain safe online 

and for this reason we ask that you maintain these rules whilst at home. If you 

do have any questions or concerns regarding Internet safety at home please 

contact Miss Coombs, Computing Manager. 

 

 

 

I have read through this agreement with my child and agree to these safety 

restrictions. 

 

Signed _________________________________________ (Parent) 

 

Name of Child _________________________________________ 
 

mailto:office@talaverajunior.co.uk


 

 

 

Responsible Use of the Internet 
 

 

 

 

Our Internet access is supplied by Hampshire County Council and has a built in 

filtering system that restricts access to sites containing inappropriate content.  

All our screens are in public view and normally an adult is present to supervise. 

 

However, no system is perfect and you should be aware that it is not possible to 

remove entirely, the risk of finding unsuitable material.  We have been asked by 

the LA to inform you of the rules which children are expected to follow to help 

with our precautions. 

 

Once again please do take the time to read through and discuss the attached 

rules with your child to ensure they understand how to remain safe online. 

 

Thank You 

 

 

Miss Coombs 

Computing  Manager 

 


